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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Next week St. Peter’s will be taking part in Travel Wise Week.  This is a 
week-long event from 18th-22nd September where we encourage families to 
walk, cycle or scoot to school.  This is a great opportunity to promote 
walking, cycling or scooting and the positive impact active travel has on 
children’s health and wellbeing and the environment. 
 
We will be starting the week with ‘Hiking with a Viking’ which will take 
place on Tuesday 19th September. Miss Hilton, Mrs Wallace and the Viking 
will meet families at 8am on the play area behind the school on Barrett 
Drive. We will then leave the park to walk to school around 8:10am. 
Children must be accompanied by parents. 
 
On Friday 22nd September we would like to promote a ‘Car free Friday’ and 
for all families that travel to school by walking, cycling or scooting that day, 
there will be a free breakfast from 8am to enjoy in the school hall.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
Mrs R Snee 
Executive Principal  

 
      
         
 

 


